

SEAVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

7000 Lantzville School Road Lantzville, BC VOR 2HO Phone: 250-390-4022



Mr. David Cooper, Principal

Mrs. Nina Sanderson, Secretary

November 2017

http://schoolsweb.sd68.bc.ca/seaview/

Principal's Message

The closing of October saw the end of another busy month at Seaview. Halloween brought out some great costumes and our costume parade was a lot of fun for all involved.

Our school recognized Remembrance Day on November 10th with a grade 7 student led assembly. Olivia K, Jayla, Dana, Gwen, and Anna did an admirable job of sharing the message of the importance of this day. Thank you to Mr. Weighill's class for performing "In Flanders Field," division 3 students Sophia, Colt, and Rebecca that recited the poem "Why Remembrance." We are very proud of their efforts. We thank Bob Rogers from Legion 257 for attending and sharing his thoughts

The Nanaimo Buccaneers were here to pay a visit to our divisions 1-3 and talk about healthy choices.

Thank you to all of the parent volunteers in our school since the start of the year. We appreciate the time you provide our school. Our PAC Halloween Family Dance was a great success. Once again there were some amazing costumes!

We are looking forward to a great finish to November and start to December. Thanks for continuing to support both your own child(ren) and the larger Seaview community.

Sincerely, David Cooper

School Sports

The Seaview athletes are busy again. Our two football teams that are mix of grade 6 & 7 students recently wrapped up their seasons. The boy's team was coached by Mr. Biggs. The girl's team was coached by Mrs. Cherie Alyward and sponsored by Mrs. Trebett. The team finished 4th in the district.

The cross-country team competed in their zone meet on October 24th. The districts were held on November 2nd. Seaview sent 28 students to this event and finished 4th overall in small school competition. The team was coached by Ms. Magrath

Volleyball season begins next week. There are four teams. Bantam girls are coached by Mrs. Canty. Bantam boys are being coached by two of our student teachers, Cory Bowater and Leah Desnoyers, Ms. Silverton is the sponsor.

Mr. Biggs is coaching the pee wee girls and Mr. Weighill is the coach of the pee wee boys.

Contact Information

Please be sure to keep us informed of any changes to your personal or emergency contact information.

Cheques to Seaview

When paying for various items, events, etc. at Seaview, please make cheques payable to School District #68

Christmas Concert

Staff and students have started preparing for the school concert on *Wednesday, December* 6th at 1:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. Since there is limited seating in the gym, we encourage as many parents as possible to attend the afternoon performance and to only attend one of the shows. Thank you for your support in helping us with this. For the evening performance, all students are requested to be in their classrooms by 6:10 p.m. Doors to the school will be opened at 6:00 for families. Students will be dressed with Christmas colours in their best dressy clothing.

Christmas Hampers

Our Lantzville Fire Department's Christmas Food Hamper Challenge runs from November 27- December 8. This is a fun challenge that also provides support to local



families during the holiday season. The Fire Department donates a book to our school library on behalf of the class that brings in the most items nonperishable food items.

Thank you to everyone for helping us spread the Christmas cheer.

Inclement Weather

As we reach the end of November we have seen some of the cool wet weather we would

expect in the Fall. This leads students to ask the question "Is it an inside day?" The answer on most days is no. Students will be going outside to play at recess and lunch unless it is raining heavily. We thank

you for ensuring your child comes to school with appropriate rain and cool weather clothing. At Seaview we believe in the importance of fresh air and outside play for all students and appreciate your assistance in this regard.

Important Dates

PAC Xmas Craft Night	Dec 13
Christmas Concert 1&6:30	Dec 6
Christmas Break Begins	Dec 22
School Reopens	Jan 8
Report Cards Issued	Feb 2
Family Day	Feb 12
Spring Break Starts	Mar 16
School Reopens	Apr 3
School Track Meet	May 2
Victoria Day	May 21
Zone Track Meet	May 29
District Track Meet	Jun 7
Gr 7 Leaving Assembly	Jun 27
All School Year End Assembly	Jun 28
Last Day of School	Jun 28
Final Report Cards issued @ 2:30	

Fruit & Veggie/Milk Program

We consider ourselves lucky to be part of the School Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional program. Throughout the year this program sees nutritious foods being served to our students for free.



Fruit & Veggie Deliveries & Milk/Soy in the future will be as follows: (week of)

Nov 27	Organic Apples/Milk
Dec 11	Mandarin Oranges/Milk
Jan 29	Kiwi/Milk
Feb 19	Organic Apples/Milk
Apr 16	Grape Tomatoes/Milk
Apr 30	Mini Cucumbers/Milk
May 14	Tomatoes/Milk
June 4	Mini Peppers/Milkqwe

If you have any questions about the BC SFVNP go to www.sfvnp.ca